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Friday	29th	April	2022	

Welcome	Back	
It	has	been	lovely	to	welcome	the	children	back	to	school	for	the	summer	term.	With	
longer	days	and	warmer	temperatures,	everyone	is	in	high	spirits	and	taking	advantage	of	
the	outdoors.	Class	1	in	particular	are	enjoying	their	new	outdoor	area.	

	

SATs	Week	

Our	children	in	Years	2	and	6	will	be	taking	
part	in	the	na*onal	assessments	during	the	
week	beginning	9th	May.	I’m	sure	you	will	
join	us	in	wishing	them	all	the	very	best.	
	

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

Diary	Dates	
There’s	a	lot	going	on	this	term	so	here	are	some	dates	for	your	diary:	

Friday	29th	April	(today)	 I	am	advised	that	some	of	our	Class	3	pupils	will	feature	in	The	Cumberland	
News,	having	received	some	royal	correspondence.	

Monday	2nd	May	 Bank	Holiday.	

Tuesday	3rd	May	 NHS	Healthy	Weight	Screening	for	pupils	in	Reception	and	Year	6.	

Monday	9th	–	Thursday	12th	May	 National	Assessments	(known	as	‘SATs	Week’)	–	Years	2	and	6.	

Monday	16th	May	 Class	4	visit	to	Wordsworth	House	and	Gardens,	Grasmere.	

Friday	27th	May,	11:30	 Jubilee	Royal	Garden	Party	for	our	pupils	and	families.	All	to	dress	for	a	royal	
garden	party.	Baked	goods	welcomed.	Look	out	for	your	invitation!	

Tuesday	7th	June	–	28th	June	 Mr	Jefferson	will	be	in	for	PE	with	Class	3.	

Friday	10th	June	 Wheelchair	basketball.	

Monday	13th	June	 Class	photographs.	

Tuesday	28th	June,	13:30	 Sports	Day	–	families	are	invited.	Backup	date:	Fri	1st	July,	9:30.	

Thursday	14th	July,	13:30	 Leavers’	production.	

Wednesday	20th	July	 Leavers’	assembly	and	last	day	of	the	term	and	year.	

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk	

Photo Day 
Tempest will be in to take class 
photographs on Monday 13th June. 

Jubilee	Garden	Party	

Look out for invitations to this celebration, 
taking place at school on Friday 27th 
May. We will need invitations to be 
returned by Thursday 19th May so that 
we can plan accordingly.	

Charity	Fundraising	

Our	TA	Elaine	Turnbull	and	parent	Deborah	Smith	each	walked	10,000	steps	a	day	throughout	
March,	raising	over	£650	for	Eden	Valley	Hospice!	Thanks	to	all	who	supported	them.	

Sports	Day	 We have set the date of Tuesday 28th June for this 
year’s sports day. Families are welcome to come along! In case of 
inclement weather, the reserve date will be Friday 1st July.	


